
MAUMEE VALLEY PRESBYTERY & SYNOD OF THE COVENANT 
2017 MOBILE HEALTH FAIRS 

 

Plans are underway for the 2017 Mobile Health Fairs in Maumee Valley Presbytery to be held June 26-30 
and July 5-7.  As in the past we would like to have hygiene and/or dental kits to hand out to those coming 
to the fairs. 

Hygiene kits could be preassembled with a washcloth, soap, comb and shampoo and possibly a nail brush.  
Dental kits could include a toothbrush and toothpaste.  Please have the toothbrushes individually 
wrapped.  Optional items might be dental floss, chap stick, sunscreen (minimum SPF 15) or non-medicated 
eye drops.  You may use a sticker to indicate who has made the donation, if you wish. 

Loose items are also welcomed and will be packaged 
together as needed.  I have been asked to remind those 
making donations that items should be NEW, not 
partially used!!! 

As in the past, financial donations will be accepted and 
may be designated for follow-up care for those who 
need additional medical or dental care.  Part of our mission 
is to provide this care when it is found to be necessary.  
We work with the Ohio Migrant Education Center and 
Jose Salinas, Director has a wonderful confirmation of this 
care – he had his first eye glasses and dental work done as 
a migrant child who was given help through our Mobile 
Health Fairs. 

Your donations in the past have been greatly appreciated and we pray you can once again make it possible 
to have successful Mobile Health Fairs in Maumee Valley Presbytery. 

Donations may be brought to the Presbytery meeting at Adrian, MI, on May 16 or delivered to the Synod 
office.  (Please call ahead to Synod office to make connections if delivering there– 419-754-4050).  If you 
have questions, you may call me at 419-332-9664 or e-mail at schmidt.20@osu.edu. 

Thank you. Alyce Ann Schmidt, 1708 Oak Drive, Fremont OH 43420 

P.S.  We are always looking for NURSES to staff the fairs.  Please let me know if 

there are nurses in your congregation who would like more information about this 
volunteer opportunity.  Thank you. 
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